

P.O. Box 686 • Grayson, KY 41143 • 606-474-3460 • Al Serhal, Executive Director

Dear Chiredzi Christian Children's Village Supporter,

Greetings from the U.S. office in Grayson, KY! We recently received a 3<sup>rd</sup> Quarter update from the Social Worker at the village and we are sending it on to you. Please note there are a few differences in the spelling of words due to the European spellings, etc. We didn't want to change what they wrote, but we are sending it as it is.

We are so happy to report that the children are thriving and it is great to see the smiles on their faces. They are learning so much and it is wonderful to see some of the good changes that have been made on the grounds, in the homes, and in the learning spaces.

Thank you for continuing your support for the children's village. As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to call our office 606-474-3460.

**Patty Serhal** 

**HVCM Office**